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The SDMC began its meeting at 3:12 p.m.  The following members were present in the SDMC 

meeting:  Ben Beard-Teacher, Sonia Gamino-Teacher, Monica Gallont- Teacher, Gina Lowry-

Teacher, Elizabeth Clark-Teacher, Maria Cruz-Teacher, Dora Ramos- Teacher, Sara Hendrix-

Teacher, Melissa Ramos- Teacher Specialist/Special Education, Claudia Florez- Assistant Principal 

and Maria Guerra- Principal.  The following items will be discussed into today’s SDMC meeting 

Celebrations, 2022-2023 Enrollment, TTESS, Technology, School Supply List, Summer School, 

Budget. 

   

1. Celebrations: Our MOCK results were very good. We are several points away from an A. We 

have 35 students who need to improve to meets or masters to get there. I’m confident that we 

will move forward and get to that goal.  

2. Enrollment: We are currently at our lowest enrollment since I’ve been here. We currently 

have a total of 604 students. We need to recruit more students. We have received some 

students from other countries, which is good, but we need to continue with our recruitment 

efforts and our Pre-K enrollments. Our projection for next year is 565. This is about $150,000 

less that we will have for next year. We have a couple of teachers that will not be returning, 

and we will be closing these two positions. We are funding two positions through ESSER. 

3. TTESS- Before the end of the year I will be giving a presentation of what TTESS will 

include. We will be working and collaborating a lot closer together in order to better support 

our students.  

4. Technology- We are responsible for technology now. Everything will have to be purchased by 

the school. If you have any TOL devices, please turn those to us.  

5. School Supply List- It is that time of year to turn in your supply list for next school year. 

Please go ahead and start working on those to turn in later. I will post a message on the 

Falcon news for the due date.  

6. Summer School- Will be $40 an hour. Several of you have applied and we will be sharing the 

campus with Carrillo Elementary. Next week you should review what grade level you will be 

teaching. Please ensure that you invite students who need to be here.  

7. Budget- Instructional Resources. Please make a list of items that you really need and turn 

that in so that we may start ordering. 

 

Ms. Guerra thank all members for their time and suggestions. The meeting concluded at 4:10 P.M. 

 


